

21 Mar 08 - TC = Robert Thompson re

[REDACTED]

are these changed from original or a confirmation of the original results

→ D/W Donna Hrehos

- [REDACTED] : Bev Carter will look at it today
: she was one who Eastern was going to contact (thru DCIS process)

→ sig [REDACTED] was 20/40
mt [REDACTED] was 20/10

→ sig [REDACTED] 0/30
mt [REDACTED] DCIS

COPY

Sparkes, Hellen

From: Jenkins, Ken
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 10:05 AM
To: pneil@healthwest.nf.ca
Cc: Jenkins, Ken; Sparkes, Hellen
Subject: [REDACTED]
Importance: High

COPY

Hi Paul

Have you had the chat with Dr Carter? We're trying to set up a phone call with Dr Laing today. We may also need to talk about [REDACTED] too.

Ken

4/1/2008

COPY

1/2

1 Apr 08

TC = Dr. Neil & Dr. Kara Loring

①

- : T1, in situ component, 0
- : mostly extensive DCIS
- : no adjuvant Rx says red one unless ER/PR pos.
- : ER/PR on invasive component was neg for ER and PR was 40%
- : Paul asks what to do w this. Kara suggests forward to Dr. MacIsaac and suggest that to follow up.
- : Kara suggests that it needs to be advised; there would be no change in treatment. She suggests that Scott MacIsaac be asked to do this.
- : [redacted] provided her care.
- : Paul Neil will write to [redacted] in this regard.
- : could be referred back to [redacted] for further discussion prn

②

- : small area of invasive Ca from Mt. Sinai (Dr. Brendan Mullen)
- : reviewed by Dr. Bev Carter
- : [redacted] notes in initial path report that there was no conclusive evidence of invasion
- : Kara says it should be informed